
Feb 24, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
Please reduce the influence of corporate donors by making it possible for candidates who actually speak 
to and for the people they will serve, to have an equal chance with others.  thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Marta Boyett 
89819 Demming Rd 
Elmira, OR 97437-9618 
 
 
 


